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LOYALIST CITY AMATEUR RADIO CLUB MEETING

A meeting was held at New Brunswick Community College with a Zoom and in-person meeting of  LCARC  on 
Tuesday, Sept 19, 2023 at 7:00 pm 

Members Attending:
Ivan Cunningham, VE9TIC Len Morgan, VE9MY Paul Leger, VE9NC
G Linda Friars, VE9GLF Jim Irvine, VE9WH Joe Woods, VE9JW
Doug Steeves, VE9TNT Chris Legault, VE9CTS Terry MacLean, VE9ATM

Zoom Attending: Russ Hemphill, VE9FI ,  Pat Hamphill, VE9DZ

Guests: Dominique 

Business:
 Motion to accept Minutes of  June 13, 2023 by Jim Irvine, seconded by Tiny Cunningham,

Motion carried.   

 Treasurer Report: Motion to accept treasurer's report submitted by Rick Sancton Balance 
$2016.58 by Len Morgan seconded by Jim Irvine. Motion carried.    

Wellness: Ian MacFarquhar VE9IM, improving. More Testing and a ways to go.

◦ Shelly James (Finn) , VE1PDZ died August 2023, she was a Past President of LCARC.

Old Business:  Banking all done. Procedures for Exec needs to be updated.

Show and Tell: Len showed his measuring tape antenna for Fox Hunting which will be done by Doug St Onge in
the near future.

Build it: 2 meter Tape Measure Yagi Beam Antenna - KB9VBR Antennas (jpole-antenna.com)

The Tape Measure Antenna : 5 Steps (with Pictures) - Instructables

New Business:  Motion by Executive to make the following changes to membership dues:  Increase dues to 
$25.00. Family membership by 1.5 x $25.00.  Non RAC members pay addition $13 to cover fee by RAC for 
Club liability insurance of non-RAC members. (NBCC requires insurance to have the Public facility Room). Joe 
Woods moved and Jim Irvine seconded. Motion carried.   

Members can etransfer to Rick Sancton, rick.sancton@gmail.com

 (who in turn can now etransfer directly to bank) 

mailto:rick.sancton@gmail.com
https://www.instructables.com/The-Tape-Measure-Antenna/
https://www.jpole-antenna.com/2017/02/07/build-it-2-meter-tape-measure-yagi-beam-antenna/
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Paul Leger, the new President, asked members what they want in activities.

Suggestions were: Field day, Christmas party, Fox Hunt, visit facilities example, 911, Coast Guard, 
Guides on the the Air, Scouts  on the air.  There are four business meetings a year (by-laws) so there 
needs to be volunteers for six presentations.  Email Paul (legerpj@nbnet.nb.ca) if you have any ideas or 
want to do a presentation and what month you would like.

Paul recommended visiting the Military Communications and Electronics Museum in Kingston at low 
cost.  They have from 1800 to modern gear.  Example Russian, Cold War and a real Enigma. An 
amateur radio station will be installed to operate.

Peter Campbell offered to do a Coast Guard visit with him.  Len to touch base.

Tiny Cunningham closed meeting at 7:45pm

_____________________________ _________________________________

G Linda Friars, VE9GLF, Secretary Paul Leger, VE9NC
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